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The Happy Chocolatier Donates to the American Heart Association’s Go Red 

For Women For Every Valentine’s Day Boxed Chocolate Purchased 

 

ACTON, MA – January 29, 2014 – The Happy Chocolatier™, LLC, of Acton, MA, announced 

today it will make a donation to the American Heart Association’s Go Red for Women 

movement for each purchase of boxed chocolate gifts dressed up in red for Valentine’s Day! The 

AHA is celebrating 11 years of “going red” in support of raising awareness of women’s heart 

disease – the number one killer of women – and educating healthcare providers to recognize and 

treat heart disease in women.  This is the third year that The Happy Chocolatier has contributed 

to Go Red for Women’s efforts with a donation. The program runs from February 1 to February 

14, 2014. 

 

The Happy Chocolatier 

The Happy Chocolatier™, LLC, founded in June 2011, spreads happiness with high-quality, all 

natural Cubze confections and an exceptional customer experience. The Happy Chocolatier’s 

signature chocolates, Cubze, are unique truffles in a cube shape each coated in chocolate and 

hand foiled along with an inspirational message about happiness. The Cubze were created to 

provide a delicious and memorable experience for the consumer. Visit the company’s Web site, 

www.thehappychocolatier.com, for personal and corporate gifts, and more information on the 

company and chocolate. 
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The Happy Chocolatier and Cubze are trademarks of The Happy Chocolatier, LLC. 
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